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Communities Working Group 
 
Ward(s)  All 
 
 
Portfolios: Cllr G. Perry – Community, Leisure and Culture 
 
Report: 
 
In January 2020 the Scrutiny Overview Committee (SOC) held a special 
meeting to consider the call-in of the Cabinet decision ‘Walsall Proud  
Programme: Resilient Communities’ that approved a resilient communities 
model.  The conclusion of that meeting was the establishment of a cross party 
working group who were set the task to complete an assessment of the model 
and report to the SOC with their findings and recommendations. 
 
To gain further understanding of the model the working group has met with 
the Portfolio Holder, Council Senior Managers and Officers, Partners and 
local voluntary and community organisations. 
 
The final report is marked ‘to follow’ and will be made available prior to the 
meeting. 
 
Recommendations: 
 
That, subject to any comments members may wish to make, the final 
report of the Resilient Communities Working Group be forwarded to 
Cabinet for consideration. 
 
Contact Officer: 
 
Craig Goodall 
Senior Democratic Services Officer 
 01922 654765 
Craig.Goodall@walsall.gov.uk 
 

 
 


